Dear Superintendent:

The State Department of Education (SDE) has posted the Flexible Benefit Allowance (FBA) letter and form on our Web site at <http://www.ok.gov/sde/>.  The letter provides the basic explanation of the process and the district will complete the October 1, 2013, form for their Regional Accreditation Officer to verify.

The October 1 form is the first of two separate counts (data collections) in determining the amount of FBA funding for certified and full-time support staff that will be allocated to each school district for the FY2014 school year.  
If you have related questions, please contact either Kim Ivester, Assistant Director, or Renée McWaters, Executive Director, State Aid, at (405) 521-3460.

